



7th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

## Year 1 and 2 Phonics Screening Check

As the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check didn't take place in June 2020 due to COVID 19, our current Year 2 children are now required to take part in the check during the second half of this term. We have started to prepare the children for this during our phonics lessons and all Year 1 and 2 children have received a Phonics Pack. If they meet the expected standard, they will not be required to retake the check in June 2021.

Please find an information PowerPoint regarding the Phonics Screening Check on the Year 1 and 2 page of the school website.

Our current Year 1 children will complete the Phonics Screening Check, as normal, in June 2021.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Mosedale and the Year 1/2 team

S. Mosedale

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

ST. MARY'S C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire. LE10 1AW

Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk

m the of the day

